CITY OF LAVON
NOTICE OF ATTENDANCE

LEDC SPRING
SMALL BUSINESS BAZAAR APRIL 28, 2018

Notice is hereby given that members of the City Council, Lavon Economic
Development Corporation (LEDC) Board, Planning and Zoning Commission,
Parks and Recreation Board and Reinvestment Zone #1 (TIF) Board of Directors
may be in attendance at the Lavon Economic Development Corporation’s Spring
Small Business Bazaar on Saturday, April 28, 2018 from 10:30 a.m.-6:00 p.m. at
City Hall and the Park, 120 School Road, Lavon, Texas.

This notice is posted to meet the requirements of the Texas Open Meetings Act
and subsequent opinions of the Texas Attorney General's Office. There are no
meetings scheduled.

Notice posted this the 27% day of April 2018 at 6:00 p.m.

syl

Kim Dobbs
City Administrator | City Secretary




